
Peter KG6LIN <peter@photocrazy.com>

Clarification Regarding Recent Accusation
Peter KG6LIN <peter@photocrazy.com> Fri, Jun 6, 2025 at 10:01 AM
To: Ignacio Estrada VW Head GUY <ignacio.estrada@vw.com>

Dear Ignacio,,  

I hope you're doing well. I wanted to take a moment to address the recent concern regarding your wrongful accusation of
me driving through a pothole when in fact I couldn't avoid hitting a metallic object that caused a tire to blow out. I take
honesty and integrity very seriously in my work, and I believe there may have been a misunderstanding.  

I would appreciate the opportunity to clarify my position and provide any necessary evidence to resolve this matter. If
there's any information I can offer to help clear up any confusion, please let me know.  

I value open communication and professionalism, and I am committed to ensuring we maintain a positive and productive
work environment. Please let me know a convenient time when we can discuss this further.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Best regards,  
Peter Wolf

Peter Wolf
Photocrazy, Inc.
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